
Team Torryburn 2021 Newsletter – 28.05.21 
 

Our Values: Kindness ~ Honesty ~ Hardworking 

Our Aims: to be Ready ~ Respectful ~Safe 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. What a busy term it has been! Here we are with only four 
weeks left until the summer holidays. I’ve included a few updates for you below. Mr W   
 
 
School Website  
Please continue to visit our new school website – it is updated regularly and 
contains a range of helpful information –  
 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/torryburnps/ 
 
 
 
Bikeability  
Next session we are really keen to be able to deliver Bikeability training sessions for our pupils. To 
facilitate this, we need to have adults trained to support the delivery of the programme. We have 

identified a staff member who is keen to lead this and now would like to ask for 
parent volunteers to join them in being trained. The training would be 
delivered at our school over a couple of sessions. If you feel you would be 
interested in this please email torryburnps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk – we’re 
happy to discuss any questions you may have about this.  

 
 
Reports and Classes for Next Session 
End of session pupil reports and classes for next session will be sent home with pupils on Friday 
11 June. 
 
 
School & Nursery Photos 
We have arranged for a photographer to be in school and nursery on 
Wednesday 2nd June (and Thu 3rd June if we don’t get through everyone 
on the Wednesday). The photos will be taken outside and your child will 
bring a letter home with them detailing how you can order the photos. 
There will be no PE on this day to allow everyone to attend in their school 
uniforms.  
 
 
Parent Forms – your views matter to us!   
I have shared the following link on Seesaw and by Email. Please take some time to share your 
views with us to help us evaluate our progress and identify our next steps if you have not already 
done so.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L6Vp-cBC8UCYutrtbEMIfH-pQ7-
zf1VCruBe937eHPNUMkY4R0FEWkVCSkVNREtIMzMwWEdRQ0JKMi4u 
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Pick-Up Arrangements – End of Day 
If there are changes to your pick-up arrangements for your child at the end of the day please notify 
the school office by 2.30pm to allow time for office staff to pass on the messages to the children 
and teachers.  
 
 
 
Holiday dates  

• Monday 7 June – Public Holiday – School Closed to Pupils and Staff 

• Thursday 24 June – Last day of Term – 3.00pm Finish  

• Friday 25 June – First day of Summer Holidays  

• Wednesday 18 August – Pupils return to School  

 
 
The forecast for this weekend is good – thankfully no more rain!  
 
Thank you all for your continued support.  
 
Mr Wilson  
 


